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a cellular mechanism for mRNA
decay called nonsense-mediated
mRNA decay (NMD). As the NMD
mechanism is defined by
characteristics of mRNA
transcripts, we were interested
to identify a novel open
reading frame (ORF) that can be
caused by frameshift mutations
in the ORF of alpha-enolase
gene. In this study, by using
computational approaches, we
identified a novel ORF sequence
of this gene on the basis of
the identification of a
nonsense mutation in a human
infant with severe
hypoglycaemia and a frameshift
mutation in a human foetus with
cardiac malformation. When
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transiently expressed in HeLa
cells, the novel ORF was
capable of encoding a
functional protein containing
the domains of alpha-enolase.
It also appeared to be involved
in mRNA decay as assessed by
the reporter gene approach.This
story was updated on Feb. 5,
2012. Okay, we get it. As the
TV-obsessed have been buzzing
about, "Mad Men" wasn't
entirely accurate about
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Bolivia, October 18, 2018.
REUTERS/Alessandro Bianchi
SANTIAGO (Reuters) - Pope

Francis on Monday urged Latin
American leaders to combat

climate change with a renewed
commitment to solidarity,

empathy and Christian values
during a two-day visit to

Bolivia, the first papal trip
to the region in nearly a

decade. The 77-year-old pontiff
arrived in the once isolated
highlands of La Paz on Sunday

for the “Caminos de San
Salvador,” a week-long

pilgrimage that brings together
nearly 200 religious leaders
from across the Americas and

will lead the visit to
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Bolivia’s most important
Christian festivals. “Climate
change is a serious global

challenge,” Pope Francis said
on Monday, sitting in the back
of an open jeep that took him
on a tour of Santa Cruz and El
Alto, two cities in La Paz that
together have a population of
more than 2 million and are at
the heart of a growing urban
crisis in Latin America. “With

the support of developed
nations, especially those of
the North, climate change can
be combated and overcome,” the

pope said, noting that
important leaders in the region
had recently been calling for
an “all out war on climate
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change.” “I ask you, however,
to defend the poor and the

marginalized, the weakest, the
poorest, those who have been
hit first and hardest by the

consequences of these changes.”
He urged government leaders to
act on the poor as “crucifiers
and redeemers” of the sick and
the bedraggled. One in four of
Bolivia’s 16.9 million people
live in poverty, while a third
live on less than two dollars a

day, according to the World
Bank. “Mother Earth was not

created to be a cemetery,” he
said, adding that there was a

need to put the “special
interests of a privileged few”
aside in favor of the greater
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good. Bolivia’s indigenous
people have historically been
at the forefront of the global
fight against climate change,

and 16 of the world’s
indigenous groups have joined
more than 40 other countries in
pledging to oppose the European
Union’s decision to finalize

the continent-wide climate deal
in Madrid on Dec 3e33713323
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